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July 1 is an important date for most MUSIC school districts. It marks the start date when new
superintendents and administrators begin their new positions. In July each year, the MUSIC
team begins the process of identifying these new superintendents and administrators since
they will need access to the MUSIC website and possibly the website's Admin Area. You can
help expedite this process by completing the Admin Changes for Website Access form
(clickable link). Please complete this form and email it to musicprogram@ajg.com. This form
should be completed as soon as possible so that access can be granted to the
website and the new employee's will receive MUSIC communications.
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